
Sent: July-11-17 5:42 PM

Subject: Bike A Thon 2017 Final Communique

To all who participated in Sunday's ride and/or raised funds for the event THANK YOU,
THANK YOU!

We had 148 participants and raised over $150,000 for the Deaf and Hard of Hearing!

It was a beautiful day and I hope it was an enjoyable one for all.

For those riders who timed their ride, I have attached a summary of the times by Rider
and by Team.

 I hope to see you again at our 34th Bike-A-Thon on July 8th, 2018!

Jack Zaleski


